Responding to Employment Reference Check Request

Mr. M Krishnamurthy 




November 5’ 2007

Managing Director

Amby Export Pvt Ltd

84, Gole Market Road 

Pune 

Private and Confidential

Dear Sir,

This is in response to your letter to our Managing Director Mr. B Debnath dated November 5’ 2007, requesting employment history of Mr. S Ramaiah who worked in our company for last 6 years. 

I hereby confirm that Mr. S Ramaiah, S/o  Mr. S K Krishnaiah, R/o 72-B Park Street, Kolkata – 700 002 had been in our employment for the period January 2001 to October’ 2007. He resigned in November’ 2007 as his family had to relocate to Bangalore for family compulsions. 

His conduct during employment in our company was excellent. I have no hesitation in recommending Mr. Ramaiah for the job. 

We wish Mr. Ramaiah success in all his future endeavors. 

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Prashant Bose

Manager – Personnel

B S Srikant & Company

